
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Cecilia W Yu;
 
We are pleased to you that after peer- review process your paper entitled "“Intangible Cultural
Heritage (ICH) in Global Sustainability Part 2 : Silk Road 3, what it means for Sports & the
Arts?“" has been accepted as a presantation at the  "II.International Congress of Physical
Education, Sport, Recreation and Dance" in Alanya Alaaddin Keykubat, Turkey to be held on
April 20th- 21th, 2018.
 

 

 

 

 


